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To whom it may concern,

All of us at Eagle’s Nest Children’s Home would like to express our gratitude and appreciation to
the Burleson Rotary Club, and Rotary Foundation. As a result of your $7500 donation to our
mattress fundraiser, we expect to be able to replace all the mattresses in our children’s home.
We have well over 100 mattresses to replace on our property, most of them varying between
10-20 years old! We have also asked a local company to make many of the mattresses, so your
gift will be providing work to multiple family within our very poor community in Guatemala.

Thank you, again, for partnering with us and we look forward to sharing the updates and

pictures with your club as we walk through this process!

With all gratitude,

Terry and Tiffany McConnell, co-directors of Eagle’s Nest Children’s Home



